Putting the User First

We have redesigned NERC.com with your needs in
mind, focused on improving the user experience.
Whether you're looking for reports, Reliability
Standards, or event details, the new website will
offer a faster, more intuitive, and more engaging
experience. We are creating a website that aligns
with how you search, navigate, and engage with
NERC’s critical resources, allowing you to focus
on what matters most: ensuring the reliability and
security of the grid.

What’s Changing

Modernization at a Glance


https://www.nerc.com/news/Headlines%20DL/External%20FAQs%20Website%20Modernization.pdf

